
 

EPHEA Submission Process 
 

The purpose of this document is to share how EPHEA will consult with its members on submissions 

to government and other peak bodies when advocating on behalf of EPHEA’s members. 

For further questions, please contact info@ephea.org.au.  

 

When a request / call for submissions is received, EPHEA will contact it's members advising that a 
response to the submission will be made, together with the key timeframes for the activities 
below.

An online or face-to-face forum is held to seek the views of EPHEA members on the 
submission. This would be complemented by an opportunity for EPHEA members to 
submit ideas and feedback through a transparent online platform, which will allow 
members to prioritise and preference ideas and key priorities.

An extraordinary meeting of the EPHEA Executive will be called to discuss 
conflicting or competing priorities and the EPHEA Executive will determine 
EPHEA's position on key issues (only if required).

Where reference is made to programs or initiatives from member 
universities, mentioned universities will be contacted for input.

EPHEA Submission will be drafted and circulated to all EPHEA members for 
feedback and input.

The submission will also be shared with other affiliated organisations (such as 
ATEND, ADCET, NCSEHE, NAEEA etc) for feedback and input.

All feedback will be considered and a redraft of the submission will be undertaken.

EPHEA Submission will be shared with members and submitted through appropriate channel (well 
in advance of submission date) to inform institutional responses.
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